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We are delivering upgrades on the Barrier Highway between 
Cockburn and Burra to improve safety and accessibility for 
local residents and heavy vehicles. The $62.5 million Barrier 
Highway upgrade program is jointly funded by the Australian 
(80%) and South Australian (20%) governments.  

What’s happening: 
We are upgrading existing safety barriers on the Barrier Highway at 
various locations between Manna Hill and Olary to improve safety for all 
road users.  

How this affects you: 
To do this work safely, the Barrier Highway will be reduced to a single 
lane with temporary traffic signals in place to control the direction of 
traffic. Speed restrictions will be in place throughout the work area. 

Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and follow the 
speed limits and signs. Barrier Highway will remain open at all times 
with speed restrictions still in place outside of work hours. 

During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to 
time, but we'll do our best to keep the noise to a minimum.  

For further information: 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/barrier  
• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au  
• Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

Thursday, 23 November 
2023 for approximately 
one week 

Hours of operation 

7am – 6pm, Monday to 
Friday and 7am – 4pm 
Saturday 

Where 

Barrier Highway, between 
Manna Hill and Olary 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/barrier
mailto:DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au
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